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PRE-HEARING DISPOSITIONS  
 
DAY:  MONDAY 
DATE: NOVEMBER 18, 2019 
CALENDAR: 1:30 P.M. SACRAMENTO ADVERSARY PROCEEDINGS  
 

Each matter on this calendar will have one of three possible 
designations:  No Ruling, Tentative Ruling, or Final Ruling.  These 
instructions apply to those designations. 

No Ruling:  All parties will need to appear at the hearing unless 
otherwise ordered. 

Tentative Ruling: If a matter has been designated as a tentative 
ruling it will be called. The court may continue the hearing on the 
matter, set a briefing schedule or enter other orders appropriate 
for efficient and proper resolution of the matter.  The original 
moving or objecting party shall give notice of the continued hearing 
date and the deadlines. The minutes of the hearing will be the 
court’s findings and conclusions.  

Final Ruling: Unless otherwise ordered, there will be no hearing on 
these matters.  The final disposition of the matter is set forth in 
the ruling and it will appear in the minutes.  The final ruling may 
or may not finally adjudicate the matter.  If it is finally 
adjudicated, the minutes constitute the court’s findings and 
conclusions.     

Orders: Unless the court specifies in the tentative or final ruling 
that it will issue an order, the prevailing party shall lodge an 
order within 14 days of the final hearing on the matter. 
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____________________________________________________________________ 
 
1. 14-25820-A-11   IN RE: INTERNATIONAL MANUFACTURING GROUP, 
   INC. 
   16-2090    
 
   CONTINUED STATUS CONFERENCE RE: AMENDED COMPLAINT 
   8-24-2016  [54] 
 
   MCFARLAND ET AL V. CALIFORNIA 
   BANK & TRUST ET AL 
   CHRISTOPHER SULLIVAN/ATTY. FOR PL. 
   RESPONSIVE PLEADING 
 
Final Ruling 
 
Because the adversary proceeding has been dismissed, the status 
conference is concluded. 
 
 
 
2. 18-27920-A-7   IN RE: GREEN BELT CARRIERS 
   19-2083    
 
   CONTINUED STATUS CONFERENCE RE: COMPLAINT 
   7-10-2019  [1] 
 
   SMITH V. NUTRIEN AG SOLUTIONS, 
   INC. 
   ANTHONY ASEBEDO/ATTY. FOR PL. 
   RESPONSIVE PLEADING 
 
Final Ruling 
 
At the suggestion of the plaintiff, the status conference is 
continued to January 6, 2020, at 1:30 p.m.  If the adversary 
proceeding has not been dismissed, not later than December 23, 2019, 
the parties shall file a joint status report. 
 
 
 
  

http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=14-25820
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=16-02090
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=583741&rpt=SecDocket&docno=54
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=18-27920
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=19-02083
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=631218&rpt=SecDocket&docno=1


3. 15-23746-A-7   IN RE: GORDON BONES 
   15-2160    
 
   STATUS CONFERENCE RE: COMPLAINT 
   8-14-2015  [1] 
 
   MELISSA JOSEPH, AS TRUSTEE OF 
   THE RICHARD W. DE SI V. BONES 
   MICHAEL SCHAPS/ATTY. FOR PL. 
 
Final Ruling 
 
The status conference is continued to June 1, 2020, at 1:30 p.m.  
Not later than May 18, 2020, the parties shall file a joint status 
report.  In the event that the pending appeal in the state court 
action is resolved before that date either party may file an ex 
parte application to advance the status conference date. 
 
 
 
4. 17-22887-A-7   IN RE: SEAN STODDARD 
   19-2119    
 
   STATUS CONFERENCE RE: COMPLAINT 
   9-20-2019  [1] 
 
   CARTER ET AL V. STODDARD 
   STEVEN SCHULTZ/ATTY. FOR PL. 
   ADVERSARY PROCEEDING TRANSFERRED TO JUDGE RONALD H. SARGIS 
 
Final Ruling 
 
Per the Order of Recusal filed October 17, 2019, ECF #17, this case 
was transferred to Judge Ronald Sargis. 
 
 
 
5. 15-29890-A-7   IN RE: GRAIL SEMICONDUCTOR 
   17-2249    
 
   CONTINUED STATUS CONFERENCE RE: AMENDED COMPLAINT 
   4-17-2019  [63] 
 
   SEDGWICK FUNDINGCO, LLC V. 1ST 
   CLASS LEGAL (IS) LIMITED ET AL 
   ERIK IVES/ATTY. FOR PL. 
 
No Ruling 
 
 
 
  

http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=15-23746
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=15-02160
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=572285&rpt=SecDocket&docno=1
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=17-22887
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=19-02119
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=634099&rpt=SecDocket&docno=1
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=15-29890
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=17-02249
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=608304&rpt=SecDocket&docno=63


6. 15-29890-A-7   IN RE: GRAIL SEMICONDUCTOR 
   17-2249   FSL-5 
 
   MOTION FOR ENTRY OF DEFAULT JUDGMENT 
   9-26-2019  [80] 
 
   SEDGWICK FUNDINGCO, LLC V. 1ST 
   CLASS LEGAL (IS) LIMITED ET AL 
   ERIK IVES/ATTY. FOR MV. 
   RESPONSIVE PLEADING 
 
Final Ruling 
 
The motion is granted, and the plaintiff shall lodge a judgment 
consistent with the relief prayed. 
 
 
 
7. 19-22393-A-7   IN RE: GARY TEIXEIRA 
   19-2118    
 
   STATUS CONFERENCE RE: COMPLAINT 
   9-12-2019  [1] 
 
   NIMS V. TEIXEIRA 
   ANTHONY ASEBEDO/ATTY. FOR PL. 
 
 
Final Ruling 
 
The Judgment having been entered, the status conference is 
concluded. 
  
 
 
 

http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=15-29890
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=17-02249
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=608304&rpt=Docket&dcn=FSL-5
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=608304&rpt=SecDocket&docno=80
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=19-22393
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=19-02118
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=633800&rpt=SecDocket&docno=1

